
 
 

 
Proposed Procedure By-law Amendment 

to Update Standing Committee Provisions  
(Committee of Council)  

 
Pursuant to Procedure By-law 160-2004, as amended, take notice that at its meeting on 

Wednesday, January 27, 2021, at 9:30 a.m., City Council will consider a proposed 

amendment to the Procedure By-law to update its Standing Committee structure to:  

1) establish and confirm the following functional sections for Committee of Council: 

a. Economic Development Section, 

b. Legislative Services Section, 

c. Corporate Services Section, 

d. Public Works and Engineering Section, 

e. Community Services Section; 

2) prescribe additional rules for Committee of Council agenda organization and 

chair responsibilities 

In consideration of the current COVID-19 public health orders restricting public 

gatherings and requirements for physical distancing, in-person attendance at this 

Council meeting will be limited to Members of Council and essential City staff only. 

Anyone interested in addressing City Council on this matter may: 
 file a written submission, or 
 request to delegate remotely at the electronic meeting,  

by emailing the City Clerk’s Office at cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca by 4:30 p.m. on 

Tuesday, January 26th, 2021. 

Further information will be available from the City Clerk’s Office, or may be viewed on 

the City’s website www.brampton.ca, as of Friday, January 22. 

In the event that City Council chooses to refer or defer consideration of this matter, no 

further public notice will be given. 

Dated: January 21, 2021 

P. Fay, City Clerk  
2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2  
905 874-2178 (voice), 905 874-2119 (fax),  
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca  
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